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CN Rail crews are cleaning up this morning following a train derailment last night near 
Canfor's Northwood Pulpmill. CN Spokesperson Kelli Svendson says the incident 
occurred around 8:30 last night. 

"We had 11 loaded carrying lumber and pulp products derailing on a southbound train 
about ten miles north of Prince George." 

Svendson says there were no injuries and the cause of the derailment is under 
investigation. She expects the tracks will be cleared and passable by later this evening. 

 


